
From:  

Sent: 29 August 2018 16:16 

To: Yvonne ODonnell 

Cc:  

Subject: Taxi fares 

Good day, 

On behalf of the directors and members of our company CCLT we would like to 

make these requests about taxi fares: 

1. We apply for a fare increase of 2.74% to match the CPI inflation in 2017. 

2. We request an annual review of taxi fares on a set date without having to 

make a submission. 

3. We propose that taking payment by card should be a condition of licence 

along with appropriate signage. 

Regards, 

Administrative Secretary 

Cambridge City Licensed Taxis Ltd 

Registered office: 346 Milton Road, Cambridge CB4 1LW 

Company No: 06894519 


